
To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing to ask that you do not increase the cost of copyright registration. 

I have registered a number of copyrights in the past, but I often don't because of the 
cost already, and yet, I acknowledge that copyright registration is a valuable necessity 
for illustrators and artists, especially in the global environment.
 
Without registration under the current law, we have no recourse when infringed.

Please do not increase the cost to do this.

Sincerely,
Barbara Harmon
Science illustrator
www.barbaraharmon.com


